¥r. He. E. Chlﬂltr.
Frank Strong Hall.

Dear Mr. Chandler:

The letter to Mr. Raymond Nichols is self-explanatory.

I em writing him endeavoring to bring this thing to a head.
I, of course, would like to get the bill paid, or if we camnot
get it paid then get the Budget Committee to assume the load.

Will you give me & ring if you think of anything additional?

I want to thank you for the statement on the amounts paid
on the summer program of this year. This will help me materially
in working on the budget for next year if lir. Nichols has charge
of it. .

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




